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Reserved Practice Rights Granted to Agrologists  
 

VICTORIA – Professional Agrologists in British Columbia have today been granted Reserved Practice 
Rights by the Cabinet of British Columbia.  This will come into effect on September 1, 2022.  Reserved 
Practice rights mean that only registered professional agrologists have the right to provide agrology 
services in British Columbia.   
 

“This is the most significant development for the profession of agrology since the incorporation 
of the British Columbia Institute of Agrologists (“BCIA”) in 1947. This will ensure that the public 
interest and the environment of our beautiful province will be protected by persons that have the 
education, qualifications and experience to safeguard our agricultural, environmental and 
natural resources.”     
~ Jessica Morgan, PAg,
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